
 
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 
 

The Oxford School District is accepting sealed proposals on the E-Rate purchase of high-
speed data networking circuits and Internet access until 2:00pm on Monday, February 18, 
2019. Bid documents and specifications are available online at https://www.oxfordsd.org/rfps.  
 
The Oxford School District complies with all applicable laws regarding equal opportunity in all 
its activities and programs and does not discriminate against anyone protected by law because 
of age, creed, color, national origin, race, religion, sex, handicap, veteran, or other status. 
 
 
 
Dates of Publication: 
 
January 18, 2019 
January 25, 2019 
 


